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June 26, 1979

Ms. Betty K. Koshinsky
233 Wisdom Way
Greenfield, fiaryland 01301

Dear Ms. Koshinsky:

Your letter of April 27 to Chairman Hendrie has been

referred to me. We appreciate your concerns and assure you

that every effort is being made to ensure the continued

protection of the health and safety of the public at all

nuclear power plants.

Sincerely,

'

%

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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